
 

CANYON   CREEK   ELEMENTARY    Community   Council   Meeting   -   12.4.19  
ATTENDEES:    Vonzaa   Hewitt,   Principal,   Julie   Ferreira,   Vice   Principal   

Parent   Representatives    Tristin   Beck,   Brian   Lifferth,   Dana   Hamaker,   Stephanie   Phillips,   James  
Harwell,   Brenda   Bacon,   Robin   Sellers,   

Teacher   Representatives:    Valerie   Lindeman,   Collette   Goff,   Nicole   Rothey  

Absent:   Mindy   Monson  

DISCUSSION   ITEMS:   

● Last   Months   CC   Training-Digital   Citizenship   (Update   from   Robyn   Sellers   &  
Vonzaa):  

○ Net   Smart   will   no   longer   be   funded,   Digital   Responsibility   will   be   taking   its   place.  
This   will   help   train   kids   on   internet   safety.   Parents   have   1-2   hr   in   person   training  
and   then   kids   will   have   access   to   the   video   games.   We   need   to   opt   in   to   the  
program   if   we   want   to   use   it.   This   will   be   available   next   year.  

■ Use   in   the   STEAM   classroom  
○ Check   the   District   website   for   more   information   regarding   internet   safety   and   how  

it   is   being   used   in   our   school.   There   are   also   many   resources   available   on   the  
site   for   parents.  

● Updates   to   boundaries?    Not   that   Vonzaa   is   aware   of.   She   talked   to   someone   at   the  
District   and   they   said   they   haven’t   looked   at   it.   

● Tabled   the   discussion   about   math   improvement   for   next   meeting  

 

Next   meeting:   February   5,   2020   @   3:45pm  

 


